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Weekly News –15th June 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

In English, we started reading a new book called The Zoo by 

Anthony Browne. We planned a short story about a dream the 

boy may have had. We wrote it up and tried to include suffixes, 

speech, noun phrases and adverbs. We have also looked at 

prefixes this week. 

In Maths, we have been looking at fractions. We learnt to find 

fractions of shaded shapes, calculations to make a whole and 

equivalent fractions.  

We have begun our new Science topic called Animals Including 

Humans and started to look at the human skeleton. Our new 

Geography topic is Maps where we study different types of 

maps and who would use them.  
 

Homework Reminder 

Literacy: 

Complete the ‘Add a Prefix’ sheet. Choose a prefix to match the root 

word and complete on the sheet.  

Extension: On the back, choose 4 words and put them into a sentence.  

Spelling:  

Please learn week 8 spellings. 

Times tables: 

Bronze: 10x    Silver: 8x     Gold: 9x       Ultimate: 4x 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 20th June 

Fern Hill Music Evening 

(Invitation only) 

Tuesday 3rd July 

Country Dancing Festival 

 

 

Announcements 

Elm – Please relabel your violin if 

the name tag is missing. 

 


